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I believe this is a good revenue generating  

 opportunity for Oregon to jump on board in allowing atv/Utv on certain roads thru out 

Oregon.  

As an Oregon utv owner I have plates to allow my utv on certain roads in these 

states. I pay for the plate and tabs each year. Current here in Oregon I pay for an 

ORV sticker that's good for 2 years for my utv.  

So what I'm saying I spend my money in these states when I could be spending it 

here in my state.  

I do believe a horn, rear view mirror, turn/brake signals, and proof of insurance 

should be required. 


